
March 2025  General Meeting Minutes


The meeting was called to order at 7 pm by Claudia Kopel.

A quorum was present with 96 members and 6 guests.


Claudia thanked the membership for supporting her during her presidency.

The newly elected officers beginning their two year term beginning in April are:

Debbie Nobles—President

Kathleen Carmona— 1st Vice President, Programs

Charlene Morrison—2nd Vice President

Sherrill Johnson—Secretary

Nonie Phillips will serve as Parliamentarian 


Committee Updates:


Community Outreach needs help binding quilts. The challenge block for this year 
is a portrait block. Sher Harnish and Emanda showed examples and explained 
the project.

There is a workshop May 3 at Minding My Ps and Qs to work on these blocks.


Day Retreat is April 3-5 at Boxcar Quilts.


Sarah Schermerhorn showed the newest Storybook Quilt. There are now 74 
Storybook Quilts in the collection.


A request was made for a volunteer to head the Continuing Education 
Committee. Karen Crozier volunteered.


Nonie Phillips introduced the program: Disappearing Blocks


Members shared quilts at Show and Tell.

Door Prizes were awarded.



